
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 8th May 2014 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Promoting Healthy Relationships Workshop  

There will be a workshop led by the Future Theatres Company on Monday 12th 
May 2014 for all Year 9 students.   
 
The workshop forms part of the school’s PSHE provision and will focus on the 
pressures young people face in relationships as well as challenging gender 
inequality, and forming healthy relationships. 
 
The hour long sessions will be theatre based workshops and students will 
participate in small groups with trained actors. Members of Cardinal Pole staff 
will also be present at all times. 
 
We have previously successfully run such workshops as part of Additional 
Learning Days and feedback from students indicates that this is a much-valued 
aspect of their wider education. 
 
All workshops are appropriate to the age of the audience and are in line with 
the Catholic ethos of the school and our Sex and Relationships Education 
Policy. If you have any queries or concerns, or wish to request a copy of the 
policy, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Gunning, Head of Learning for 
Year 9 or myself. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ms C Laws 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


